
What to wear in Forest School sessions. 

During Forest School sessions, children will be working outside and may well get 

mucky! 

To this end, children will need to change into old clothes; a long sleeved top 

and full length trousers are vital, as are a pair of old trainers or wellies. 

In the summer a hat will be useful. In the colder weather, extra warm layers 

including a hat and gloves should be worn please. 

Thank you. 

Mary Ware 

Forest Schools Leader 


